MINUTES

Homeville Elementary PTA

September 14, 2022 | Meeting called to order by Jess Parsons at 7:05pr_ﬁ
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PTA Board - Jessica Parsons & Katie Surmick. Vice President and Treasurer TBD

Other’s: see attachedBirthday with the Principal-

A]:_)provol of Minutes

Katie Surmick read the minutes from May’s meeting.

Motions to approve minutes: 1% — Keri Eckert, 2" — Sheena Bonner

Budget/Treasurer Report

Ronda Winans-Mitrik, the 2021/2022 Treasurer, presented the report with Jess Parsons.
Current balance for September is 19,797.02.
Some maintenance expenses had to be handled prior to the meeting (order checkbook, pay for signs,etc.).

Motion to move the budget around 15t —Christie Barron, 2"¢ — Leeann Bryan

Voting for VP and Treasurer

Ronda Winans-Mitrik was the only nominee for Vice President. She was unanimously voted in by show of
hands. Ronda will be the PTA VP for the 2022/2023 school year.

Nicole Schrader was the only nominee for the position of PTA Treasurer. She was unanimously voted in by
show of hands. Nicole will be the PTA treasurer for the 2022/2023 school year.

Committee Reports

STEM Night — was Sept. 8. The night was a success with the exception of the anticlimactic show (feedback
was given to Mad Science0. The STEM Ambassadors were eager and helpful. Will be creating shirts for them
to wear at future events. Planning to have a station or 2 manned by the ambasssadors at the holiday family
nights and another big night in the Spring.

Tailgate Party — Mrs. Baker is hosting a tailgate party for the students during the school day on Sept. 22. She
needs to be reimbursed for the items she has purchased for it-voted “YES” unanimously. She will be
reimbursed.

Halloween Family Night/Bookfair — We will host the Family Night during the week of the bookfair (Oct. 26).
The bookfair will be set up in the gym initially because of the red ribbon week assembly but then it will be
moved to the stage so that the gym can be used for the Family Night Dance party. Mrs. Baker will make sure it

is moved.



Christmas Gifts — suggestion to give each student a sweatshirt, sweatpants, and a drawstring bag to put it in
put to a vote. Voted “yes” unanimously. Ronda will get a quote for 430 students. This can be started now.

Christmas Family Night — Dec. 8. The Holiday shop will be open for the first week of December and will be
open for the family night.

Polar Express Day - kids will wear pajamas to school and receive a golden ticket from their teachers to turn in
at the auditorium where they will watch polar express with hot cocoa or milk and cookies.

Eommi’r’ree Chairs

Birthday with the Principal- Sheena Bonner and Jen Piel
Bookfair- Renna Malanoski and Jen Piel
Fun Day- Melissa Clark and Christie Barron

Holiday Gifts- Katie Surmick, Ronda will acquire a quote

Candy Grams- Marina Paule and Kayla Cale
Spirit Nights-Gina Dunoske

Spirit Weeks-tbd

Fundraising- Christie Barron and Melissa Clark
Trunk or Treat- Keri Eckert

Holiday Shop- Katie Surmick; Lee Bryan and Fran Reynolds will help
Membership-Leeann Bryan

Newsletter-tbd

Reflections-Leeann Bryan

Skating Party-Keri Eckert and Vanessa Siler
Spring Family Night-tbd

STEM- Ronda Mitrik and Katie Surmick

Teacher Appreciation-tbd
3rd Grade Picnic-Christie Barron, Melissa Clark, and Vanessa Siler

Yearbook-tbd

Announcements

Selling meat tickets and fall decorations.

Trunk or Treat will be Oct. 29.
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Motion to adjourn meeting was at 8:18 pm.

Next meeting will be Wednesday, October 12, 2022.
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